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In response to unprecedented federal funding cuts and numerous Executive Orders (EOs), the
Nonprofit Association of  the Midlands (NAM), the state association for charitable nonprofits in
Nebraska, surveyed nonprofits to understand the impact on the vital work of  community-based
organizations across the state. NAM will continue polling nonprofit organizations monthly to track
ongoing changes in the sector. 

How to use this data: We encourage you to share these results with your board members, elected
officials, funders, staff, and community stakeholders to help ensure a clear understanding of  the full
impact of  federal actions.

Have you experienced a loss in 
federal funding?

No
59%

Yes
41%

Have you seen a decrease in 
funding from foundations or 

individual donors?

No
58%

Yes
42%

Have you had to reduce or 
eliminate any programs?

No
74%

Yes
26%

Have you had to reduce staff or 
eliminate positions?

No
77%

Yes
23%

Have you experienced an increase 
in demand for your services?

Yes
61%

No
39%


